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No. 156
port Engineer's oOffice,
Aden, 20th April, 1949.

The Surveyor

The British Corporation

Register of Spipping and Aircraft,
¢/o Cory Bros., Aden.

Dear Sir,

Further to my letter No.13l dated 1b.4.49, will you
please inform me which parts you wish to inspect under a Special
Type Survey No. One of the "sir Bernard Reilly" when she is docked
in August.

Yours faitBRully
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